Governor Mike Dunleavy and Mr. Jordan Shilling
¢/o Board and Commissions

Office of the Governor

PO Box 110001

Juneau, AK99811-001

February 18, 2025

Dear Honorable Governor Dunleavy and Mr. Jordan Shilling,

I am writing to you in support of the reappointment of Tom Carpenter as an Alaska Board of
Fisheries member. | have participated in Board of Fisheries meetings for 35 years and Mr.
Carpenter is engaged in the issues, knowledgeable and willing to learn, and he is a fact-
based decision maker. He has represented the subsistence, commercial, sport, and
personal use fisheries stakeholders well in his capacity as a board member. He is willing to
listen to differing opinions and make decisions based on his extensive knowledge of the
issues.

Thank you for your service and considering Tom Carpenter for reappointment to the Alaska
Board of Fisheries.

Regards,

Ge /.

Bob Murphy
408 Lilly Drive
Kodiak, AK 99615

cC: Rep Louise Stutes
Sen. Gary Stevens



